
 

December 2018, Holiday Edition 

As the Holidays Season is now upon us, we take time to stop, and reflect on the past year, and 

look forward to what is to come in the New Year. Our Holiday Party was another great success, thank 

you to our patrons who brought delicious treats to our annual Holiday Party! It was so nice to hear Steve 

Parton sing, and play his guitar, a real treat! 

Annual Maintenance Closure: 

This year our scheduled maintenance closure will occur over the Holiday break.  The pool will be closed 

from Saturday, December 22nd to Sunday, January the 6th. Regular schedule returns starting Monday, 

January 7th.  We will look forward to seeing everyone that week! 

Clip Card Promotion: 

Our clip card free swim promotion will continue in the new year, when you buy a 10-pass swim card for 

$60, you get the 11th swim for free, and when you buy the 20-pass swim card for $120, you get 2 free 

swims!  As always, if you visit the pool at least 3 times a week, you should consider becoming a monthly 

member! $70 a month allows members to stay for longer swims, come for as many classes as you like, 

evenings included! Speak to a Pool Staff member for more information! 

We wish everyone a Joyous Holiday Season, good health, and happiness for the New Year! 

See you at the pool in January! 

From the Pool Staff, 

~Ingird, Deb, Chris, Ruth, Michele, Erin, Alex, Marybeth, Val, Karlee, and Ria~ 



 

 

 

 

 


